
 

 

 

 

 

2024 SDHSAA FALL OFFICIALS APPRECIATION WEEK 

ANNOUNCER’S SCRIPT 

 

Announcer: 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

October 6st through October 12th is the SDHSAA Fall Officials Appreciation Week.  

Each year, these individuals attend clinics, region meetings, complete rules 

meetings and take tests in preparation for the sports season.  During the season 

these dedicated men and women take time away from their personal schedules 

and families to provide opportunities for the thousands of student-athletes that 

participate in SDHSAA activities.  We thank you for your continued dedication to 

the sports you officiate. 

Please stand, show your appreciation, by giving a big round of applause for 

these outstanding officials. 

 

 


